
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 4:36 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:45 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Mike Scudiero <mikescud@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 1:03 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No storm rate increases! 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00834-2023 

How do everyday residents and consumers get heard before the PSC? FPL is asking for a significant rate 
increase in April, citing storm recovery costs. They and their investors should be solely responsible for these 
costs - not the consumer! We live in Florida, and FPL's "investors" have invested in a state prone to hurricanes 
annually. Their rates - and their profit margins - should reflect that risk, and not become the problem of the 
customer when times get tough. Maybe they should insure themselves against storm costs. Please share this 
with every appointed member of the PSC - vote down their request and tell them to manage their finances 
better. 

Mike Scudiero 
71 Abacus Ave. 
Ormond Beach , FL 32174 
(386) 212-3957 
mikescud@yahoo.com 
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